2.

Mayor’s Report
For

September 16, 2019 Assembly Meeting

Southeast Conference Annual Meeting: Mayor Jensen will be traveling to
Sitka for the Southeast Conference Annual Meeting September 18-20. While
at the conference, Mayor Jensen plans to meet with City of Kake Mayor Davis
and Manager Bean to discuss the proposed Petersburg to Kake road.

Thank You Assembly Member Wohlhueter: Kurt Wohlhueter was
appointed to a vacant Assembly seat in February of 2013, just after Borough
formation, and has been an elected member of the Petersburg Borough
Assembly ever since (6.5 years). Thank you, Member Wohlhueter, for your
time and commitment serving our community. We wish you the best in your
“retirement” from the Assembly!

2019 Municipal Election: The Borough’s Municipal Election will be held in
the Activity Room of the Community Center on October 1, 2019 from 8:00
a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Absentee voting is currently available at the Borough
offices (12 S. Nordic Drive) during normal business hours, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30
p.m. The last date/time to vote absentee is Monday, September 30, 2019 at
noon. For more information, please contact Clerk Thompson at
dthompson@petersburgak.gov or (907) 772-5405. A 2019 sample ballot is
attached to this report.




